
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

It has been another week in which I have reveled in the unique family feel of Trinity Primary. It has been lovely 

having so many parents around, volunteering and contributing to the life of the school. I must say a big thank you 

to every parent who has helped out on a trip, participated in an event or come in to speak about their 

experiences in different countries. It really helps enrich our children’s learning.  

 

Next week we have an evening Curriculum event aimed at Year 1 and 2 parents which it would be fantastic to see 

you at. Details of this are overleaf. If you want to know anything more then please ask Mr. Janes, Mr. Wills or Miss 

K.  

 

  

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  
 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 22nd January 2016  
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Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Tue 26th Jan 2:15pm—Reception Open classroom 

Tue 26th Jan 7pm—KS1 Curriculum evening for par-

ents 

Fri 29th Jan—Photographer in to take individual 

school photos of children 

Mon 1st Feb—Reception trip to London Aquarium 

Thur 4th Feb 2pm — Parents Phonics Workshop 

with Mr Wills 

Fri 5th Feb 9am—PAFT coffee morning 

Fri 5th Feb 7pm—PAFT quiz night 

(adults only at Trinity Secondary) 

Tue 22nd March and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ Evenings 

Reception’s trip to Sainsburys: 

Our Reception children had a great time this week, heading off to 

Sainsbury’s to buy lots of nutritious fruit that they transformed into 

delicious fruit kebabs back at school! A big thank you to all of the par-

ents that accompanied them on their trip.  

Year Two Pizza sale: 

What a successful Pizza sale we had on Thursday 

this week! Year two children lovingly crafted some 

delicious pizzas which were snapped up by hungry 

parents at our pizza sale. Thank you to everyone 

who attended, the proceeds will go towards buying 

books for our library.  

Football cards: 

Can you please remind children that football cards should not be com-

ing into school. If they are seen then they will be confiscated (it means 

Mr Janes will get to add to his own collection!). Thank you. 

Individual photos next week: 

Next Friday, Andy, from ‘Say Cheese Please’ will be 

in to take photographs of the children. Please en-

sure they are wearing full school uniform and look 

as smart as possible (you 

may want to give their hair 

an extra combing on Friday 

morning!). The children will 

also be photographed with 

their siblings. If you want to 

have a sneak peek at what 

the photographs will look 

like then please visit www.saycheeseplease.co.uk 


